R.M of Britannia No. 502
Meeting Minutes
Public Hearing
Purchasing Policy GG-005

Minutes of the Public Hearing held on October 12, 2022 at 9:34 a.m. to discuss the proposed
amendments to Purchasing Policy GG-005.

The Public Hearing was open for attendance in person at the RM Office.

Present:

Reeve, John Light,

Councilor, Jim Collins

Councilor, Ed Noble

Councilor, Wilfred Jurke

Councilor, Elaine Newman

Deputy Reeve, Cory McCall

Councilor Dale Crush

Chief Administrator Officer, Bryson Leganchuk
Executive Assistant, Liz Bailey

Absent:
None

Members of the Public Present:
None

Declare Public Hearing Open
Reeve, John Light opened the public hearing at 9:34 a.m. for the purpose hearing comments
related to Policy GG-005, known as the Purchasing Policy.

Administration Presents Background Information

Chief Administrative Officer Bryson Leganchuk provided a verbal report on the purpose of the
amendment.

Written Submissions
None.

Presentations from Public
None.

Declare Public Hearing Closed
Reeve John Light declared the hearing closed at 9:38 a.m.




